
BE A PART OF THE SENIOR VIDEO 2025! 
 

WolfCenter is currently working on the Senior Video.   
ALL submissions are due by Friday, May 2nd.   
WolfCenter is NOT accepting images attached to EMAILS.  
Please use the LINK provided. 
   
To send in photos, use this ONEDRIVE link: SENIOR VIDEO SUBMISSIONS 
The upload link is also located on the Chiles Homepage.  

  
 
Before the upload: 

• Please NAME your images on your device BEFORE you use the link, because you cannot rename it once 
uploaded 

• Please click the link above 
• Click on “New” and “Folder” 
• Add a folder with the Student Name 

 
How to upload: 

• Click on your new folder 
• Click on “Upload” 
• Choose the specific images you would like to upload to your folder 
• You will NOT be able to DELETE files once uploaded (Please e-mail for help) 
  

Just a reminder, these photos should be: 
• School appropriate 
• Clear and high quality 
• Include MULTIPLE Chiles Seniors (Group Photos preferred over Singles) 
• Middle school group photos are also acceptable 

 
We will NOT accept: 

• Family Photos 
• Baby Pictures 
• Single Senior Photos 
• Screenshots from your cell phones or other low-resolution images 
• Or anything NOT school appropriate 

  
Please email Mrs. Christie with any questions.  
   

Thank you and Congratulations to the Class of 2025! 

  
- The WolfCenter Staff   

https://bit.ly/3LDfEzr
https://bit.ly/3LDfEzr
mailto:christieca@leonschools.net

